
. , . _
_.

.. ' . -

Ccmm:nwarith Edisin. . .
* *

Q Zion Generating Station -

.

Shiloh Blvd. & Lake Michigan
J. Zion, III:nois 60099

,

Telephone 312/746-2084
.r

.

..

November 14, 1978

.

Mr. James G. Keppler -

j
Regional Director / ',
Directorate of Regulatory Operations j, -
Region III '

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

- )
Reference: Zion Generating Sta, tion

Docket No. 50-304/DPR-48
Technical' Specification, Section 6.6.2' '

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Enclosed please find Reportable Occurrence Report No.
50-304/78-069 for Zion Generating Station. This event was
originally reported by phone as an event requiring a 14
day report on October 16, 1978. It was reclassified to a
30 day reportable event on October 16, 1978.

This report is submitted to you in accordance with the
requirements of the Technical Specifications, Section
6.6.2.b(2), which states that any condition leading to a
plant shutdown required by a limiting condition for operation
requires a 30 day written report.

Very truly yours,'

N. E. Wandke
Superintendent
Zion Station

Enclosuro: Reportable Occurrence Report No. 50-304/78-069
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